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Dear Coaches, 
 
Thank you for registering for Chris Waller's Heart of a Champion Invitational!  We are excited to host a fun and 
inspiring weekend with great competition.  As you know, we filled up early this year.  There are some teams still 
trying to get in or add athletes.  Please check your rosters on the meet reservation system and scratch 
athletes if you have any.  If you haven't sent in final payment, the due date was Dec. 10th.  Please don't forget to 
include team entry fees of $65/level if you would like to enter.  The deadline for refunds is Jan. 15th.  Refund 
checks will be processed after this date. 
 
There are some exciting additions to this year's competition! 
 

• First, your team could win a private Meet and Great with Olympic Champion, Jordyn Wieber!  We are having 
a Camp del Corazon fundraiser contest!  The team that raises the most money between now and February 
15th will earn a Meet and Greet at the Pasadena Convention Center at 9:30am, on Saturday, March 2 with 
Jordyn Weiber, Chris Waller and Camp del Corazon Campers.  Please see attached information sheet for 
you and a sample information sheet that your athletes can pass along to their contacts.  Feel free to 
add your club info to this sample sheet. 

• At 8:30am, Saturday, March 2nd, in the awards room, Jill Hicks will be hosting a FREE College Recruiting 
information session at the meet called "How to rock the recruiting process".  This is a free session for all 
levels of gymnasts, parents and coaches, but they do need to RSVP.  She will be sharing the new NCAA 
rules and what to be aware of this year.  Please have your athletes reserve a spot by e-mailing Jill 
at jill@jhicksconsulting.com to save a seat.  She just needs their name and how many seats they would like.  

• And, Friday, Miss Val, coach of 7 NCAA Team Champions and author of "Life is Short, Don't Wait to Dance" 
will be doing a book signing in the lobby of the Convention Center outside of the competition “gyms”! 

 
Attached you will also find the flyer for this year’s photographer, Feriagrafix.  Please forward this to your parents. 
 
We are also working on getting a preliminary schedule to you soon.  We do know that Optionals will be Friday and 
Saturday with Level 10s on Friday.  Compulsories and Xcels will be on Saturday and Sunday. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Chris and Cindy Waller 
 
 
Chris Waller      Cindy Waller 
Survivor of 2 Heart Surgeries    Meet Director 
Olympian      CFO, GymJam Foundation 
President, GymJam Foundation 
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